
Arriving two months early, we are sad to
announce the short life of our son, Mason
John. He came and went on October 23,
2003, taking with him a lifetime of hopes and
dreams we had for him. We will hold him in
our hearts forever.

We would like to thank our families and
friends for their overwhelming support during
this difficult time. We find great comfort
knowing your love and support are there.

A special thanks to Dr.’s Fraser, Witham,
Kallos, Chatel, OBS staff Cora, Marie, and
Maggie, and staff at the Gibson Medical Clinic.

May you all find comfort, like us, in knowing
love is all our baby ever knew.

Jeff, Meredith and Lauren

Mason John Seabrook

A private service will be held
in Ontario at our family cottage.

Donations to Stanton Foundation in lieu of flowers.
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